
Help Keep our Community Informed!

MCS wants to keep you informed! Are you
wondering what events are scheduled at Milford
Central School? What days are we closed for the
upcoming holiday break? If the Wildcats won the
game last night? When the next Board of
Education meeting is? MCS is an integral part of
our community and better communication will
help us build relationships and stay connected.

In order to provide you with real time
information, we are pleased to announce our goal
for a state of the art digital sign to be installed in
front of the school! Our current sign is created
by hand, with letter tiles and provides little
information. MCS is allocating funding through
various platforms and has partnered with Milford Education Foundation for the cost of this
innovative addition, but we need your help to cross the finish line! The digital sign lit during
the day with advanced dimming features offers the following benefits that will allow us to
communicate with you more effectively.

1. Better Awareness of Upcoming Events and Essential Information - We are all
busy and our schedules are full. It is easy to forget everything that is happening at
school, but a digital sign offers a bright and eye-catching reminder of what is coming
up. Many of us will see it first thing in the morning when we arrive at school.

2. Calendar Updates - Emergency closings and holiday break schedules.
3. Recognize Accomplishments - Share the many proud accomplishments of our

students, staff and parents.
4. Reach a Large Audience - Ability to reach our entire community, including those

who do not have internet or Facebook access.
5. Increase Attendance - Increase community support at our athletic games and

events.
6. Cost Efficiency - Uses LED lighting and will be low cost.
7. Real Time Customized Information - Ability to edit and schedule information

24/7.

Please consider making a contribution as it will make a big impact on reaching our goal.
You can donate on our web page at www.milfordeducationfoundation.org and click the
“Donate Now” button. Checks can be made out to Milford Central School Education
Foundation, Inc. and sent to the following address: Miford Central School, 42 W. Main
Street, Milford, NY 13807. Check out our web page or official Facebook page at
www.facebook.com/milfordcentral to
follow our progress of funds raised.

Coach K, retired NCAA Duke Coach said,
“Effective teamwork begins and ends with
communication.” Your involvement
makes a difference, and we thank you for
your continued support.

Sincerely,

The MCS Digital Sign Committee
Milford Education Foundation, Inc. is a 501C3 not-for-profit
organization that was created by parents and staff to fund-raise,
apply for grants, and provide supplemental support for academic,
athletic, and cultural enrichment programs that are not funded
within the school budget.


